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Dear Coldwater Marching Band Students and Families, 

HEY BAND! You know you missed hearing that this summer.  We hope you are having a fun, safe 
and relaxing summer vacation. 

Believe it or not, it’s time to start preparing for the summer Band Events. To help you prepare for 
the summer Band activities, we are sending you all of the necessary information for the summer.  

Inside this mailing you will find: 
 Schedules and Information for the summer (Color Guard Camp, Percussion Camp, Band 

Camp, 4-H Fair Parade/Practices, extra practices, Band Camp fun evening events)
 The complete Band Schedule for the 2018-2019 School Year 
 The Marching Band fees form (fees are due on THE FIRST DAY OF BAND CAMP)
 Information about the Coldwater Band Boosters

Please read this information carefully to make sure that you are up to date on everything. Thank 
you! 

As you may know, our show theme this year is Joy!  Start getting excited because the music and 

drill are going to be fantastic, and lots of fun.  You should have all been given music for the show at
the end of the school year. Please bring it with you to the 4-H Fair Parade Rehearsals, and of course, 
to Band Camp. 

Also, please be advised that all new marchers need to purchase a $12.00 shirt from Smit-T’s as 
part of the summer uniform for the parade, and the game before school begins. You will also 
need black shorts, white socks, and white shoes. You can pick these up at Smit-T’s at your 
convenience (as long as it’s before the parade). 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. E-mail is the best way to get in 
touch with me. I will have a much easier time accessing my e-mail than my school messages. 
However, feel free to call. The response may be slow, but I’ll get back to you as soon as I can. 

GO CARDINAL MARCHING BAND!  LET’S HAVE A GREAT SEASON! 

Katie Jewell
Director of Bands
Coldwater Community Schools
jewellks@coldwaterschools.org 
 (517) 279-5930 x7220

mailto:jewellks@coldwaterschools.org
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WHAT TO BRING TO CAMP

 Instrument
 Lyre/Flip folder/Music (everyone was given 

the music at the Spring Marching Band 
Rehearsal. If you lost it, it is your 
responsibility to obtain copies from someone 
in your section)

 Pencil
 Socks/Athletic shoes (no sandals, flip flops, or

other type of shoe)
 Comfortable/weather appropriate clothing
 Sunglasses and/or a hat 
 Sunscreen 
 Chap stick 
 Water bottle 
 Pack a lunch each day 
 Eat something for breakfast prior to arrival
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 A good/hard working attitude!  


